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I strongly oppose bill 767. Students all over the state of Oregon need as much 

support for their chosen way of pursuing education as possible. Our public school 

districts in Oregon have failed to meet the needs of students, especially those who 

struggle to meet the classroom management requirements of the typical classroom. 

Restricting student access to alternative educational structures is foolhardy. We want 

to see ALL Oregon students thrive and receive a high quality education no matter 

their geographical locations. 


